
       Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  

 
Event cancelled  

 
Dance Competition- Leas Cliff Hall Folkestone 

Monday 23rd March 
 
 
 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been notified by Leas Cliff Hall that the Dance Competition event being held 
on Monday 23rd March has been cancelled. Unfortunately, it is very unlikely that an 
alternative date can be arranged and obviously this is very disappointing for all 
involved. 
 
Please be advised that the after school practice sessions on a Tuesday have also been 
cancelled for the rest of this term. We will continue to hold practise sessions on a 
Tuesday after school in Term 5. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting your child/children in 
participating in these fantastic sporting events and I hope you all continue to enjoy the 
family experience in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss D Bobbett 
Year 3 Teacher 
 
 


